
 
March 30, 2023 

 

 

Chairwoman Kay Granger     Ranking Member Rosa DeLauro 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the University of Colorado Boulder Watershed Monitoring project in 

fiscal year 2024.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the University of Colorado Boulder, located at 

Mortenson Center in Global Engineering & Resilience, 4001 Discovery Drive, Boulder, CO 

80303.  

 

The funding would be used to implement in-stream water quality monitoring to calculate 

environmental outcomes and monitor the impact of wildfires on the Yampa and Cache de la 

Poudre watersheds.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

Section 20102 of title 51, United States Code, i.e. expanding human knowledge of the Earth and 

of phenomena in the atmosphere.  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joe Neguse  

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


